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New Labyrinth at Shalom Prayer Center
Mt. Angel, Oregon

Dear Friends,

I haven't been able to send many announcements recently, but things are still happening.  I hope 
you're checking our website frequently because many interesting events have happened since the 
last e-news.  

New items are constantly being added to our resources page.  We now have so much information 
that it's getting hard to find things.  It's an interesting little treasure hunt.  If somebody would like to 
spend some time helping me improve the situation on the LNN Resources page, I would be most 
grateful.  We need someone to spend a few minutes doing some proofreading and checking to see 
if the links still work.  .........Kay

New Labyrinth at Shalom Center in Mt. Angel, OR
Richard Poudrier from Salem led the group who created the new labyrinth at the Shalom Prayer 
Center.  I stopped by the Shalom Center to check on the progress, and it looked about the same as 
it did many months ago.  I was extremely surprised when 3 days later I got a picture of the 
completed labyrinth.  Those people really worked fast moving those 2,000 pavers.  This is a lovely 
outdoor labyrinth which will be available to the public.  Stop by and take a walk on it.

Richard's friend took some video of the process.  A short version of the video is now available on the 
LNN Resources Page in the video section.     http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
resources.html#video

New Labyrinth - NW Wilbur Ave & N Holman St, Portland
A new neighborhood labyrinth was built in the intersection of NW Wilbur Ave & N Holman St. in 
Portland, OR.  This was a community labyrinth, and everybody in the neighborhood helped with the 
painting.  The video of this is extremely impressive.  You must check this out quickly.  It's honestly in 
the middle of the intersection, so cars are driving over it, and that paint's going to wear off.  Our 
labyrinth walk was interrupted a few times by cars passing through the labyrinth.  Exciting!  This is a 
cool labyrinth.  Check it out.  That video is just below the Shalom Video on the LNN Resources.
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html#video

SAVE the DATE
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LNN Summer Labyrinth Pilgrimage - Thursday, August 23, 
2012

This will be an all day pilgrimage into the Columbia River Gorge.  We'll visit one labyrinth in the 
morning and another in the afternoon.

This is an amazing opportunity to see one of the first hospital labyrinths in the world.  This labyrinth 
is considered an outstanding good example of how a hospital labyrinth program should be done. 
 It's a beautiful labyrinth, and the hospital labyrinth facilitator will give us a tour of the facility and tell 
us the story of the labyrinth.  The hospital music thanatologist will play harp music for our labyrinth 
walk.

Our second stop will be at a private labyrinth in Washougal, WA where we will have lunch while the 
owner talks about the labyrinth.  Then we'll have an opportunity to walk the labyrinth and enjoy the 
gardens.  It should be a lovely peaceful afternoon.  

Information about the Summer Labyrinth Pilgrimage will be on the LNN Home Page very soon.  If it's 
not there when you get this e-mail enjoy the picture of the two children on the labyrinth, and check 
again the next day for the pilgrimage info and picture of the labyrinth in The Dalles.
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/

LNN Calendar

Lots of interesting events await you....details on the LNN Calendar.  Here are a couple of highlights.

This Saturday, July 7 will be " A Family Evening with Drumming and Storytelling" around the 
labyrinth at St. Matthew's Episcopal Church in Eugene, OR.

The very popular labyrinth facilitator, Dr. Eunice Schroeder will be teaching a class about  "The 
Fascinating Labyrinth" at Clark College in Vancouver on July 14.  Pre-registration is required.  

Details of these and many other interesting labyrinth events can be found on the LNN Calendar 
page.
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/calendar.html

Happy Fourth of July!  

Love,

Kay

Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
PO Box 722
Neskowin, OR  97149-0722
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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